
 
 

 
581 Enterprise Drive, Edmond OK  73013 

405-348-5460 

8.24.2022 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
Dish Wireless, a new cellular carrier, is currently deploying a nationwide network of cell sites. One of 
these new sites is proposed to be located on the east side of Scottsdale Road approximately 110’ feet 
south of Dixileta Drive. Telamon CLS, on behalf of Dish Wireless, has submitted pre-application project 
number 318-PA-2022 to the City of Scottsdale in order to comply with the City’s Zoning Ordinance.  This 
notification letter is the next step in the City’s zoning approval process. 
 
SITE PLAN 

 
 
 
 
The new Dish Wireless cell site will be located in the right of way on the east side of Scottsdale Road. 
The antenna for the cell site will be placed on top of a new functional streetlight pole. The associated 
Dish equipment cabinets will also be placed in the right of way and screened from public view.  



 
 

 
581 Enterprise Drive, Edmond OK  73013 

405-348-5460 

PHOTO SIMULATION 
 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please call or email either of the following individuals before 
September 9th, 2022. 
 
Mike O’Grady                                                   Keith Niederer 
Telamon CLS                                                     City of Scottsdale Planning Dept. 
602-692-5737                                                   480-312-2953 
Michael.OGrady@telamon.com                   kniederer@scottsdaleaz.gov 
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